REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

20 July 2022


Dear Ms Fieldsend,
Thank you very much indeed for having arranged for the front boundary treatment at 12 Platt’s Lane to be reinstated as a traditional low brick wall with a hedge.
The inclusion of some planting and use of a wooden side gate is also appreciated.  The revisions will produce a development which is far more sympathetic to the Conservation Area streetscape.
We are very appreciative of your intervention and successful resolution.   The Neighbourhood Forum is pleased to withdraw its objection.
Yours sincerely,
Nancy Mayo
Secretary
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM



